
Public Notice 
For FY2025 Recreational Trails Program Safety & Education Grant Application 

Updating Signs at  

Willow Creek Campground 
 

In the summer of 2025, Alaska State Parks proposes to update signage at the Willow Creek 
Campground with safety information, new interpretive panels, and spiff up the existing sign kiosks 
with fresh paint, etc.  

We also hope to receive enough funding to add a bear-proof food container for campers’ use.  
 

 

 

Have a comment?  Please send it to sarana.schell@alaska.gov, call 907-269-8746, 

or mail it to:   Sarana Schell 

   550 W. 7th Ave. Ste. 1340 

   Anchorage, AK 99501 

 

Deadline for public comment: Oct. 31, 2024 

 

Alaska Recreational Trails Program is the funding agency for this proposed project. 

For more information, visit http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/grants/trails 
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